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Wednesday 13th November 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

Football Match – 21st November 2024 

I would like to invite your child to participate in a Y5/6 football friendly, where we will be playing 

against St. Mary’s Primary school in Colton. 

The event will be on Thursday 21st November, from 3.15pm until approx. 4.15pm. The event will 

take place at Henry Chadwick, on our school field and we would welcome parents and guardians who 

would like to watch. 

The children will need to wear their Henry Chadwick football kit (shirt, shorts and socks), which will 

be given to them during the day to change into. As well as this, they will need shin pads and footwear 

suitable for playing on grass. I would further advise that they take a drink, a snack and rain coat in 

case of poor weather.  

As soon as the match has ended, parents are free to take their child home. 

Replies can be sent back as a paper copy, or emailed to the school office. 

Any other questions or considerations, please let me know.  

Kind Regards,  

Paul O’Leary 

PLEASE RETURN TO MRS JONES OR MR O – THANK YOU: (5/6 Football 21.11.24) 

I give permission for my child _________________ to attend this event.               

My child will be collected at the end of the event by ___________________________ 

Signed (Parent/Carer) ____________________________      Date: __________________ 

Parent Contact Number ___________________________________ 

http://www.henry/

